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Bicycle Pedestrian Advisory Committee
1 November 2011
3:00 p.m.
Busch Building
1st Floor Conference Room
Springfield, Missouri
Members Present
	Josh Bird
	Frank Miller

	Matt Boehner
	Andrew Seiler

	Mandy Buettgen
	Dan Watts

	David Hutchison
	Terry Whaley

	Joel Keller
	


Staff Present
	Natasha Longpine
Curtis Owens


1. Welcome and Introductions
The meeting was called to order at 3:05.
Minutes (Added to Agenda)
The minutes from the August 2, 2011 meeting were reviewed for approval.  A motion was made by Terry Whaley to approve the minutes as presented, and a second was made by Frank Miller.  The motion passed.
2. Chair and Vice-CHair for 2012 Calendar Year
It was discussed that there should be a distribution among the Chair and Vice-Chair.  It was proposed that Josh Bird of Christian County be Chair and David Hutchison of Springfield be Vice-Chair.  Frank Miller made the motion to accept this proposal.  Terry Whaley seconded and the motion passed.
3. Review Recommendations in Bike/Ped Plan
Staff provided BPAC with a list of Bike/Ped strategies from the Long Range Transportation Plan, Journey 2035:
· OTO should maintain a comprehensive list of bicycle and pedestrian needs that is reviewed annually.
· OTO should work with member jurisdictions to expand data availability for bicycling and pedestrian activities.  This includes, but is not limited to, bicycle and pedestrian crashes, current and projected use of facilities, system condition, and level of service calculations.
· Bicycle and Pedestrian project selection and funding priorities should support the priorities included in this plan.
· OTO, in partnership with member jurisdictions and Ozark Greenways, should develop an implementation plan which identifies strengths, challenges, necessary easements, and cost for future trail development.
· Promote adherence to the bicycle and pedestrian design standards as set forth in this plan and encourage the continued implementation of additional best practices.
4. Begin Discussing Project List and Costs
Staff provided BPAC with a list of projects which had been submitted during the development of the Long Range Transportation Plan.  Two recommendations were made to the existing list – that references to MoDOT District 8 be changed to MoDOT Southwest District, and that Project M54 recommending bicycle accommodations along Chestnut Expressway be clarified to address the corridor and not just the roadway.
As for how to apply a cost and review the constraints for each project, it was recommended to use a standard trail cost of $125,000 per mile.
5. Other Business
The next meeting is scheduled for January 10, 2012 at 3pm.
6. Adjourn
The meeting was adjourned at 3:41 p.m.	
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